
  

 

Dear parents and carers of children in 5P, 

 

To support the children’s knowledge and understanding of our current RE topic What does it 

mean if Christians believe God is holy and loving? we will be visiting Smethwick Old Church 

on: 

 

Wednesday 22nd October from 2pm to 2.45pm. 

 

We will be walking to and from the church  You child will need comfortable shoes or trainers 

and a waterproof coat.  The children will be wearing their school uniform. 

 

The children in 5P will be supervised by Mrs. Sutton with the support of Mrs. Husain and 

Mrs. Adams. 

 

There are no toilet facilities at the church but there are toilet facilities at the nearby 

Dorothy Parkes Centre. 

 

As this is a local visit, the One-Off Consent form already signed will be used for this visit.   

 

If you child has medical needs, you will need to liaise with the School Office and sign a 

medical form. 

 

If you would like to come along too, you’re more than welcome.  Please let us know before the 

day of the visit. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. Hemmingway 

Year 5 Leader. 

 

 

 


